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January 12, 2022 
 
 

Re: Information regarding county’s role in pipeline projects  

 
Dear Supervisor: 
 
The proposed Navigator Heartland Greenway LLC carbon capture pipeline project, 
which is pending before the Iowa Utilities Board (IUB) in Docket No. HLP-2021-0003, is 
projected to go through your county and public informational meetings have been or will 
be held in your county. The Board of Supervisors play an integral role in 
pipeline projects. 
 
Below are direct links to relevant information the IUB provided to counties and is 
available on the IUB's website.  
 
• Instructions for County Inspectors (manual)  
• County's Role in Pipeline Projects (presentation)  
 
This information can also be found on the IUB's "Hazardous Liquid Pipeline 
Permits" webpage, which also includes a video of the IUB's webinar presentation on the 
county's role in pipeline projects. 
 
You are receiving this letter as a courtesy reminder regarding the IUB’s October 27, 
2021, electronic filing system (EFS) notification in this docket. Please contact the IUB’s 
IT Support staff at itsupport@iub.iowa.gov if you would like to sign up and receive 
regular EFS notifications of filings made in this docket moving forward. 
 
We hope you find this information helpful.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jon Tack 
General Counsel 
Iowa Utilities Board 
 

Filed with the Iowa Utilities Board on January 12, 2022, HLP-2021-0003
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